
Comprehensive Planning Committee minutes Feb. 25, 2021 
 
Meeting begins at: 6:37pm 
 
Members present: Steve Hubbard/ chair, Bob Dederick, Susan 
weeks, Carol Ann Mayone, Bill Schirmer, Aden Hughes, Richard 
Azoff, Josepha Gutelius, & Samantha Dederick 
Also present: Leeanne Thornton/ liaison, Fred Costello/ 
supervisor, & Adrianna Beltrani/ planner  
 
Minutes taken by Sam Dederick 
 
There was a motion & vote to accept minutes from 1/28/21 
Unanimous vote to accept as written. 
 
Motion to appoint Steve as chair.   All vote yes. 
Motion to appoint Josepha as vice chair.  All vote yes. 
Motion to appoint Sam as secretary.  All vote yes. 
 
Susan asks that we follow Robert’s rules.  All agree. 
 
Discuss Kings Hwy.  Focus should be on what we want. The  
Aquifer Overlay must be kept in mind.  We will send ideas to 
Adrianna & she will also send us a survey.  The results will be 
discussed in March. 
 
Fred explains that Ulster County grant money was used for the 
water/sewer project to promote business, not for residential use. 
However with our housing shortage, we may be able to include 
housing in combination with business. 
 
Meeting adjourned: 7:44 pm 
Next meeting on 3/25/21 


